
Senate Committee, 

 

I would like to voice my opposition to the proposed Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination 

Bill 2012 

as submitted by Nicola Roxon. I believe every Australian has the right to air his/her opinion 

about 

all important aspects of everyday life including religious beliefs and political views at work 

or social 

setting. We need to act responsibly and not force tax-paying citizens to pretend or wear 

masks at the office 

when confronted with foreign ideas and  behaviour. 

 

Rgds 

 

 


